


Teens are encouraged to check out the website and 
then talk to their guidance counsellor and teachers 
to discuss their individual plans.

� e website is part of the Making my way –success 
for all students initiative—the Peel board’s 
commitment to increasing the graduation rate 
and to providing students and their parents with 
resources to achieve their goals.

Students and parents can subscribe to the Making 
my way Facebook page or Twitter account which 
includes:

• Alerts for important deadlines and submissions
• Individualized career planning
• Personalized information about post-secondary
 education and career opportunities
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